October 13, 2004

To the residents of Pebble Creek:


Many of you have voiced complaints regarding the “signs” displayed at 2923 Spring Cove Way.  The Homeowners Association Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to share what we know of this.


The homeowners at 2923 Spring Cove Way have filed a lawsuit against Finke Homes, Inc. and have created a protest website to make their experiences known.  The “signs” in question direct people to that website.

To this point, none of our bylaws have been violated.  The messages are affixed to the inside of their home and to their personal vehicles, so they do not constitute “signs”.  The language is perhaps distasteful, but not obscene.  Also, this cannot be classified as “noxious or offensive trade or activity”. 


We have contacted both the HOA’s attorney and the Boone County Attorney’s office to discuss what actions can be taken by the HOA.  Neither finds that any criminal laws have been violated.  The representative of the Boone County Attorney’s office stated that the only action that could be taken would be civil in nature.  The HOA would not be involved in any civil matters.


The Board of Directors is sensitive to the fact that some residents find this to be personally offensive.  We also understand that owners of Finke homes are concerned about the resell of their homes as long as this situation persists.  This is especially troubling to us because our primary purpose is to protect property values.  However, these homeowners are acting in a legal way.  

At this time, the HOA has no grounds to take any action.
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